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Library Notes: 
Recreational Reading

News from Staff
Staff updates

New staff members

Did you know?

For those who have not yet found it, we now have a section of books we’re 
calling “Recreational Reading.” Our recent student surveys showed that 
students want more books to read for fun, and we’re happily discovering 
that’s the case for staff and faculty as well! Look for the display just past 
the elevator on the main floor of the library, near the overlook. New 
titles arrive monthly, so come check it out!

Library Notes: 
Recreational reading

did you know?

Purchasing and Accounts Payable has gone “green”! Well, we are work-
ing on it. We went live on Nolij (a document management system) on 
Sept. 3. We will gradually move to scanning in the mail each day, filing 
the paper until the audit for that fiscal year is complete, and including 
all of the paper in the campus-wide shredding.  By moving to document 
management we will save paper and toner, increase our efficiency and 
more. 

Of course, we have stacks and stacks of paper right now that still need to be 
scanned and moved into Nolij, but we will accomplish going green!

We want your ideas

If you have a suggestion for a Staff Council social event, please 

email Angela Rone at arone@bellarmine.edu. The next sched-

uled event is the annual Santa Spread in December.

Barcelona in Bloom



Staff news and achievements

Melanie-Préjean Sullivan, along with Sr. Helen Préjean, 
presented a breakout session on her doctoral project, “The The-
ology of Discernment,” at the Association of Clinical Pastoral 
Educators’ regional meeting in Louisville in September.

Babies!

Shawna Ropp (Special Events) welcomed daughter Naomi 
Evelyn Ropp, who was born on July 1. 

Dawn Hodges (Enrollment Management) is the proud 
mother of son Braden Phi Ho, who was born July 31.

Congratulations to all!

Jyll R. O’Shea joined the Bursar’s Office as associate bursar. 

Gregory Starkey is the new HVAC technician in Facilities 
Management.

The new assistant athletic trainer is Heidi Neitzke. She is 
joined by Patrick Crush, the new assistant sports informa-
tion director.

Kimberly Sears is the new Help Desk manager.

Jessica Hume is the newest member of the ARC, as the 
director of writing and communication.

Welcome, new staff members!

welcome new staff
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